Public Open Space
on Barrisdale

PUBLIC COMMENT

ENGAGEMENT SNAPSHOT

In conjunction with the Mount Pleasant Bowling Club
and Melville Cares, the City developed a draft concept
design for the new Public Open Space on Barrisdale

Road, Ardross. 4 7 4

The draft design features new park furniture, play, etters issued [\JArﬁg’L'JfVTi;',fss

exercise and mobility equipment, outdoor games,
additional planting and more.

Consultation took place 26 April - 22 May 2022. During

the consultation period, community were invited to view 1 2 2

the draft concept design and provide level of support

through the Melville Talks webpage Link clicks from Link clicks from Facebook
’ eNews Facebook reach

Feedback received will inform the final concept design.
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Submission City of Melville
received residents

LEVEL OF SUPPORT

83.3%

53.51% support

29 .82% support with concerns

Overall
support for the
draft design

13.16% do not support
3.51% no level provided

KEY THEMES 68%

Positive (most liked) Live in Ardross Aged 45-54
e Good use of a space currently providing little public benefit
Establishment of a green space usable by the community

o Delivers mobility exercise area for seniors and play options for kids
o Nature-friendly design includes trees, shade and seating "
e Complements adjacent bowling facilities, adding to family options o
¢ Beautifies the neighbourhood and benefits local community spirit 82 /O

‘ ] Identified as a
Negatlve (communlty concerns) ratepayer

e Lacks a basketball/netball court and fitness equipment

¢ Needs to include more play equipment for kids

e Requires shady trees and shade sails

* Nearby parking bays, lack of traffic calming, and closure of Barrisdale Road entrance

creates safe access concerns

e More grassed areas. Not seen delivering local benefit .
City of

Melville




